
CYFA March Board Meeting (Zoom Conference Call) – 5/12/20 

Attendance:  Laurie Wold, Dave Dexter, Brad Sanders, Jeremy Nelson, Jesse Westlund, Eric Simmons, 

Doug Driver, Mike Diggins, Rick Wagner, Mike Mock, Greg Ehrich, Jess Zwart 

Notes: 

o Key Dates upcoming for 2020; changes highlighted 
• 3/29 MN Football Youth Coaching Clinic; PJ Fleck - cancelled 
• 4/6  Registration Opens 
• 4/18 Coaches clinic USA Football – in person cancelled – need to do on-line training  
• 5/27 Weigh-in #1 moving to July – TBD 
• 6/23 Weigh-in #2 @ Stadium/ CMS cafeteria is reserved also, moving to July – TBD 
• 6/16, 6/18, 6/23, 6/25 Summer Clinic – Stadium moving to July – TBD 
• 7/12 Combine – Stadium push to August 29, start at 3pm 
• 7/22  Draft date & Coaches Meeting in HSW media room 
• 7/22 – 7/25  Rostering, Coaches communicate team assignments 
• 8/3 – 8/5 Football camp for 2nd – 8th grades 
• 8/3 Team Meetings/ Events/ establish culture 
• 8/10 Team practice, no contact 
• 8/11 – 8/13 Grade wide practice 
• 8/17 Team practice; contact, full pads 
• 8/17 jerseys arrive 
• TBD Team Pictures – in August, before 8/31 
• 8/29 Back to Football Night; 2nd - 8th grades 
• 9/12 Opening day for 2 – 6 grades 

 

o Greg applied for 8th grade coach; only applicant – lots of pending items 

o 81 registered so far; still on track for numbers in comparison to prior years; Get the flyer to 

Diggins; he’ll send to Beth Bakken to get the CMS communication out 

o Potentially push both weigh in events and Football Clinic to July; dates TBD. 

o Combine is moved to “Back to Football” night 8/29, early in the afternoon 

o Baseball season being lengthened could impact football; if fall ball happens, we’ll have to try and 

coordinate with that league 

o It might be a good idea to have head coaches reach out to the players in June to check interest; 

Diggins could have varsity players call some of the youth players for 7th & 8th grade; Dexter/ 

Sanders will coordinate communications for 2nd – 6th grade 

o We will continue to monitor Centennial, USA Football and League communications regarding 

season and facility availability 



o Extending the early bird pricing all the way out, reducing revenue, which at this point puts the 

scoreboard on hold. 

o Budget: With registration open; signs are paid for; bank account is currently $30K 
 

o Jeremy will get insurance renewed and binder to Laurie for Facilities – looking into option for 
refund if there is no season 
 

o Flag: received a new check; Jeremy will deposit. 
 

o Equipment: Mike; needs historical order information from Reed 
 

o Operations: Laurie – will contact Sportsline for photography 
 

o Dave will get an email out to all NGIN users 
 

o Eric will send Dave’s communication to Flag – they’ll send out 
 

o Rick will monitor developments with Muddy Cow opening info 
 

o Hearing June 12th will be the extension of shelter in place… more to come. 
 
 

The next board meeting will be May 24th, details TBD. 

 


